
 
 

VPK Payment Information 
2017 - 2018 

 
 
 

PROVIDERS SEEKING ADVANCE PAYMENTS 
 

o Providers who choose to receive advance payments must have all Certificates of Eligibility 
submitted to the Coalition no later than close of business on Friday, May 19, 2017. There 
will be no exceptions made. Enrollment information received after this date WILL NOT be 
included in your August 2017 advance.   

 
 
 

PROVIDERS NOT SEEKING ADVANCE PAYMENTS 
 

o Providers who do NOT wish to receive advance payments must have all Certificates of 
Eligibility submitted to the Coalition no later than close of business on Friday, June 16, 2017. 
Enrollment information received after this date may not be included in your August 2017 
payment.   

  
 
 
I have read and fully understand the above Payment Information for 2017-2018 VPK Program 
Year. 
 
 
 
________________________________________                ________________________    
Signature of Coalition Representative                 Date 
 
________________________________________                ________________________   
Signature of Provider                                           Date 
 
________________________________________                ________________________   
Printed Name of Provider                         Date 


